
From: Kari Cardone
To: Reapportionment
Subject: District boundaries
Date: Thursday, November 4, 2021 10:43:49 AM

To whom it may concern:

I am a long time resident of Darien, and feel that our voice is not being heard in Hartford. Our community is very 
civically minded, as seen in the recent election where almost 50% of our residents came out to vote. I would like to 
see Darien represented by ONE representative(House and Senate) as neither Ms Miller, Mr Duff, or Mr Matt 
Blumenthal represent the best interest of Darien. Only Mrs. Wood lives in Darien and cares about her constituents. 
There is no good reason that our town should not be district into one.

Sincerely,

Kari Cardone
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